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Project Name: 
Shake Shack at Willow Place Shopping Center
Plans

POD2022-00099 | Related: POD-076-91
Date Received by Public Works:    Mar 15, 2022    Apr 20, 2022
Date Comments Completed:           Mar 29, 2022    Apr 29, 2022

The Traffic Engineering Division has reviewed the plans for POD2022-00099 and has the following comments:

Sheet D5 (Notes and Details):
1. In “Henrico Traffic Notes”, remove note #2 as is does not apply to this plan. (4/29/22): Note is not crossed out (comment-response letter specified it would be crossed out).
Sheet L-1 (Layout Plan):
2. Clarify legend provided on the right side of the plan: Will there be any details to accompany the components identified? (4/29/22): I see some details on sheet D8, but the bollard here only seems associated with the dumpster. Clarify if the bollards by the order menu are different than the ones for the dumpster enclosure. If so, provide a detail on the plans.
3. Update existing ramp at the southeast corner of the property to meet current VDOT CG-12 standards. A maintenance of traffic plan would need to be provided for the work along W Broad Street. (4/29/22): A maintenance of traffic plan for this work is still needed. 

a. Improvements along W. Broad Street (U.S. Route 250) must be approved by the Department of Transportation. Provide evidence that VDOT has reviewed the current scope of work shown on the plan and has no comments regarding the proposed work.
Additional comments may follow upon review of a subsequent submittal.
Please let me know if you have any questions.







Thank you,






Brandon House, E.I.T.

Traffic Review Engineer
County of Henrico - Department of Public Works
P.O. Box 90775 Henrico, VA 23273-0775
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